
From: Whitney Lowe [mailto:wlowe97@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 10:33 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Do not move forward with SB 748 

 

To whom it may concern: 

I am stronly opposed to the language and intent of the recently introduces SB 748. This seems 

like a very shortsighted attempt to boost an image of economic development in Oregon at the 

expense of numerous guidelines and regulations that have been put in place to keep unbridled 

growth from running away in our state. There is nothing wrong with looking at different 

strategies to try to improve the economic status of our state, but let's not create a superhighway 

to bypass the regulations and guidelines that have been put in place to protect crucial aspects of 

our living environment.  

 

Sincerely, 

Whitney Lowe 

 

--  

Whitney Lowe 

Sisters, OR 
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